
 
Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 

BY E-MAIL 
February 8, 2011 
 
Rupert Legge 
Secretary, Plutonic ABW Holdings Inc. 
ABW Solar General Partnership 
c/o Plutonic ABW Holdings Inc. 
Suite 600 
888 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6C 3K4 
 
Vimal Chauhan 
Senior Vice President, Portfolio 
GE Energy Financial Services 
800 Long Ridge Road 4260E 
Stamford, CT  06927-4000 
USA 
 
 
Dear Messrs. Legge and Vimal: 
 
Re: Application for an Electricity Generation Licence 

Board File Number EB-2011-0030 
 
The Board has reviewed your application for an electricity generation licence under the 
Standard Offer Program.  Your application is currently incomplete and cannot be 
processed until the following has been filed: 
  

1. Under Board electricity generation licence EG-2006-0336, First Solar 
Development (Canada), Inc. (“First Solar”) owns and operates the 
generation facilities identified in your application. 

 
For the Board to continue processing your application for ownership of 
these generation facilities, First Solar is required to provide the Board with 
a written confirmation that upon completion of the commercial transaction 
and transfer of assets concerned, to remove ownership authority and to 
confirm that it will continue with operational authority only. 
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2. The RESOP contracts are between First Solar and Ontario Power 
Authority (“OPA”).  Please provide proof that OPA will be approving or has 
approved assignment and notation of these contracts from First Solar to 
ABW Solar General Partnership (“ABW”). 

 
3. Please provide a copy of the assignment and notation agreement with the 

applicable local distribution company for each generation facility to show 
the change from First Solar to ABW. 

 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Julie Doherty, Advisor at +1 
(416) 440-8133 or e-mail, Julie.Doherty@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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